Join Us For A Community Open House on The Port Credit GO Station Area Master Plan

Purpose of Open House: Meeting Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2015

 The purpose of this event is to review findings and preliminary ideas on how this area could be redeveloped.

There will be an opportunity to ask questions, provide feedback and

comments.

Time: 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.

Presentation: 7:00 p.m.

Meeting Place: Clarke Memorial Hall

161 Lakeshore Road West

(South side of Lakeshore Road, East of

Mississauga Road)

Background:

A Master Plan is being prepared for the subject lands (identified as Special Site 12 by the Port Credit Local Area Plan of the Mississauga Official Plan).

A consulting team from the IBI Group has been retained by Metrolinx, one of the Station Area landowners, to lead the study process and coordinate with the City of Mississauga.

Metrolinx, an agency of the Province of Ontario, is working to transform the way the region moves by building a fast, convenient and integrated transit network across the Greater Toronto and Hamilton Area (GTHA). Metrolinx is moving forward with Regional Express Rail (RER), a program that will provide significant new travel choices on the GO Transit network across the region.

The Master Plan is the first step required by the City's Official Plan and must be completed in advance of any new development. Metrolinx and its division GO Transit has plans to build a new parking garage for GO Transit users and mixed-use development.

Port Credit GO Station Master Plan Area:

Lands generally located between the Port Credit GO Station and the future Hurontario-Main Light Rail Transit Stop



Please visit the website to learn more about the Master Plan Study and view regular updates at: www.mississauga.ca/pcgomasterplan

To provide comments contact:

Amy Shepherd, MCIP, RPP Planner and Associate, IBI Group Tel: 416-596-1930 ext. 61248 Email: ashepherd@ibigroup.com

OR

Paul Stewart, MCIP, RPP Planner, Policy Planning Division Planning and Building Department City of Mississauga Tel: 905-615-3200 ext. 5813

Email: paul.stewart@mississauga.ca



